Kinsol trestle project gets financial boost
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A coast-to-coast recreational trail is closer to reality with a $250,000 donation to the campaign to rebuild the
Kinsol Trestle.

The Trans-Canada Trail Foundation announced the donation Monday.

The project will fill a gap in the trail where the train spur crosses the Koksilah River north of Shawnigan Lake.
The donation will help rehabilitate the trestle, put out of service 30 years ago by dangerously decaying timbers.
Other funding is earmarked by the province and Ottawa.

Another $650,000 must be raised. To donate, go to www.kinsol.ca.


http://www.kinsol.ca/

	Kinsol trestle project gets financial boost

